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              Debden Summer Watering 

          Effective May 1, 2017 
 

You may water at the following times: 
         Between 6:00 a.m. and 9:00 a.m. 

    and 
           6:00 p.m. and 9:00 p.m.   

THERE IS NO WATERING FROM  
9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.  

AND NO WATERING AFTER 9:00 P.M. 
  
East of Main Street- Monday, Wednesday and Friday 

West of Main Street– Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday 

ABSOLUTLEY NO WATERING ON SUNDAYS!! 
By Order of the Council for the Village of Debden, the 

following fines are in effect: 
1st Offense– Warning 
2nd Offense- $50.00 

3rd and Subsequent Offenses- $100.00 
If you see anyone abusing this schedule, it is your 

duty to report them to the Village Office.  Although 
you are allowed to water on the above days and 

times, please do not water  6 hours per day.  

Water Inforamtion Quick Facts 

Courtesy of Sask H20– Government of Saskatchewan 

 A single lawn sprinkler may use 50% more water in just one 
hour than a combination of ten toilet flushes, two 5-minute 
showers, two dishwasher loads and a full load of clothes!! 

 Water consumption drops 18-25% after a water meter is 
installed. 

  

 

 

 

Water Information Quick Facts 

(courtesy of Sask H20– Government of Saskatchewan)  

 A single lawn sprinkler may use 50% more water 
in just one hour than a combination of ten toilet 
flushes, two 5-minute showers, two dishwasher 
loads and a full load of clothes. About half of all 
treated water is sprayed on lawns and gardens 
during summer.  

 A 5-minute shower with a standard shower head 
uses 100 litres of water whereas a 5-minute 
shower with a low-flow shower head only uses 
35 litres.  

 The average residence uses over 100,000 gal-
lons of treated water per year (inside and out) 

 Health Canada suggests checking for leaky   

Animal Owners 

Please be reminded that your pets must      

be on your property or on a leash at all 

times! Also, please pick up after your pet.  

Your neighbors do not want to pick up your 

animal deposits!! 

Also be reminded that vacant lots, or any 

Spring Clean Up 

Please take a minute to pick up all garbage 
around your property, business and the street 

in your area and help Keep Debden Clean. 
Please note that the statements for the 2016 

Drinking Water Quality and Compliance, 

the Annual Waterworks Information and 

the 2016 Audited Financial Statements 

are complete and available for viewing at 

Grass Clippings 

A reminder that all grass clippings and leaves must 

be in a clear bag with no other garbage.             

  Please Recycle Responsibly 

A reminder that the bins on Main Street are for Recy-

cle only! Bagged recycling must be in CLEAR PLASTIC 

BAGS.  Please remember to flatten all cardboard box-

es as we are charged per tip. For more information on 

what can be recycled, please visit  Highway 55 Waste 

Management Corp. at www.hwy55waste.ca. 

OFFICE HOURS 

Tuesday-Thursday 

10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
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Notice to Utility Consumers 

The Village of Debden has been reviewing their utility 

rates. It is the position of Saskatchewan Municipal Board 

that all water and sewer utilities in Saskatchewan be self-

sustaining and that any surplus be set up for Capital .  As 

we have not been meeting this expectation, the Village 

has passed Bylaw 6/2017 to increase our utility rates. 

These will take effect when we receive approval from 

Sask. Municipal Board; possibly as early as July 2017 



Building/Demolition Permits 

A Permit must be completed if you are  do-

ing or having any work done on your home, 

garage or sheds.  This includes all renova-

tions, new construction-  decks/fences, 

moving in sheds, or the demolition or re-

moving of any building. Some construction 

Business Licenses 

All Contractors doing work in the Village 

of Debden are required to have a busi-

ness license.  This includes all electri-

cians, plumbers, builders, contractors, 

roofers, window installers, carpet clean-

ers, furnace cleaners, etc.  All transit trad-

ers (Door to Door ) must have a Business 

License from the Village of Debden.  Ask 

anyone who comes to your door to see 

their license.  It would be a great help if 

you reported these people to the Village 

Donations 

The Village Office will issue income tax         
receipts for any donations received for the Doc-
tors Office, Recreation Facilities, Debden Per-
sonal Care Home, Debden Community Centre 

 Celebrating Canada 150 

 At Morin Lake Regional Park 

July 1, 2017 

Human Foosball- contact Aline Hannon to pre-register 

Food Booth- 2 pm-7 pm 

Amazing Race Competition- enter teams of 2 

Beer Gardens– 2 pm– 1 am 

 

 

 

 

In January 2017, the Government of Canada and 

the Government of Saskatchewan announced new 

funding available for key infrastructure priorities.  

As part of this bilateral agreement, the Village of 

Debden was fortunate to have been approved for 

partial funding for a new Lift Lagoon and Lift Sta-

tion.  Construction will be starting in Spring of 2017 

and should be done by September 15, 2017.  We 

ask that you respect the construction process  and 

do your part in a safe construction site by avoiding 

the area .  

What kind of emergencies trigger alerts?  

Alerts are issued for emergencies that could harm people or 

damage property. For example, alerts may be issued for:  

tornadoes, plow winds 

blizzards, wildfires 

hazardous material spills,  

drinking water advisories,  

evacuations, or  local emergency declarations 

 

How do I get the alerts?  

Download the SaskAlert app on your iPhone or android 

smartphone to receive emergency alerts in real time. You can 

also access SaskAlert.ca for information on alerts. Emergency 

alerts are broadcast on TV and radio networks as well  

Does my municipality have my contact information?  

Even with the SaskAlert program in place, it is crucial for our 

office to have contact information for all residents. Please con-

tact the office to ensure that we have your most current home 


